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WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Thank you for consulting us on this application.
 
There is currently insufficient evidence for us to comment on. We have noted the
proximity of residential dwellings near the proposed development. We would
therefore like to see a report assessing the potential impacts of noise, dust/ air
quality (both from transport and quarrying), lighting, safety measures/anti-social
behaviour prevention, impacts on groundwater/ water resources. We would also
recommend that the applicant refers to the 2016 IAQM Guidance on the Assessment
of Mineral Dust Impacts for Planning.
 
Kind regards,
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